Nicola Gunn

From: I

Sent: 08 May 2022 15:35
To: Planning
Subject: For the attention of Ben Taylor Consultation on planning application 3/2022/0411

Demesne Bamn, Settle Road, Newsholme BB7 4JF

Categories: To Upload

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear Ben

We have asked around and not received any objections to the above application.
Kind regards

Stella Rosthorn
Parish Correspondent Paythorne & Newsholme



